
September 17, 1956
Union Board Meeting #5

The meeting was called to order at 6:30 p.m. by the President, Neil
Hinchman, with Sandy Sallach being absent.

The President informed us that there will be no rides at the Fall
Carnival due to a lack of space.

Members of the Union Board were then informed of their duties for the
coming year, which consisted of:

a) See Carol, Wally or Shirley when having trouble within the
divisions.

b) Check the Constitution and know the objectives of the Union.
c) Collect mail daily- and answer your correspondence immediately.
d) Be on time for all Board meetings and committee meetings.
e) Reports on all events must be turned in immediately after

each event.
f) Think of new events and also ways to improve the old events.
g) Show interest in all of your committees and try to be present

at all Union-sponsored events.
h) Send "thank-you" notes to your committee chairmen at the

completion of the event.

Old Business

Carolyn has sent letters to housing units explaining the Campus Chest.
A $5.00 entry fee is charged for each contestant entering the Bachelor of
the Year Contest. Voting will be from 8:O0 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. on October 9.
Votes are 10 cents per person and a check list will be used. A parade is
also scheduled for October 8, beginning at 6:15 p.m. Admission to the Fall
Carnival has also been raised to 25 cents per person.

Bob Neuman is to see about getting movies of all the away football
games. The Union will sponsor these movies if one of the coaches will
explain the games.

The system was presented by Ann Blackburn. And it was decided
to put the new hour system to a trial basis for the next two months. Ann
also explained the agenda for the Mass Meeting, which is Thursday, September 20,
at 6:30 p.m.

It was also decided that the Union buy three pages in the 1957 Arbutus.

The meeting was adjourned at 8:10 p.m. by the President.

Respectfully submitted,

Mar(ene Chambers, Secretary


